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Town of Lyme 
Board of Selectmen 

Public Hearing Minutes for February 16, 2012 

1. At 8:03 AM Charles opened the public hearing for the acceptance of a donation to 
the town.  The following attended the hearing:  Charles Ragan (chair), Simon Carr 
(member), Richard Vidal (member), Dina Cutting (Administrative Assistant), Patty 
Jenks (Town Clerk) and Don Elder. 

2. The Board considered the offer of a donation from an anonymous private individual 
to pay Iron Horse Roofing $6,250 for standing seam re-roofing of the main portion 
of the Lyme Center Academy Building.   

3. At 8:05 AM Charles closed the public hearing. 
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